
Congratulations to IAC Forum Essay Winners 

OCTOBER 2013 | The IAC extends congratulations and  gratitude to the facility staff representatives who were selected to come to Washington, 
D.C. this fall to participate in the IAC Forum.

Staff leaders of IAC accredited facilities that have continuously proven a commitment to quality were invited to submit essays to attend 
the Forum. Above, the winners from the essay contest are pictured (LEFT TO RIGHT): Naftoli Neuburger, MD - Naftoli Neuburger, MD, PC; 
Beth Gulyasy, RDCS - Technical Director of UPMC Heart & Vascular Institute; Noura Aman, BS, RVT, RDCS - Vascular Lab Technical Director 
at Mission Internal Medicine Group; Cathy Dickens, BS, RDCS - Technical Director at Children’s Hospital of Richmond; Thomas Schneider, 
MD, RVT - Vascular Lab Medical Director at St. Joseph Health Center; Amy Corbett, BS, RDMS, RVT - Technical Director at Sinai Hospital of 
Baltimore; Jessie Riley, MA, RT(N) - Technical Director/Nuclear Cardiology Supervisor at Lexington Medican Center; Cesar Rodriguez, RT(R)(CT), 
CNMT, RSO - Director of Medical Imaging at Laredo Cardiovascular Consultants, P.A.; Nigel Thomas, RDMS, RT(R), RVT - Technical Director at 
Fairfax Radiological Consultants; Kathleen Hannon, MS, RVT, RDMS - Technical Director of Clinical Diagnostic Vascular Lab at Mass General 
Hospital; Doug Wuebben, BA, AS, RDCS - Pediatric and Adult Echo Technical Director at Avera Sacred Heart Hospital in Yankton, S.D.

The first ever IAC Forum brought together a variety of stakeholders to provide critical thoughts and explore the value and direction of IAC 
accreditation. The more than 100 attendees represented each of the IAC divisions. The commitment, dedication to the process and ideas 
for improvement shared specifically by these individuals was very evident and their participation invaluable. The event resulted in extensive, 
valuable feedback that the IAC will utilize as the roadmap as future plans are designed.


